
Trinity News for the week of November 6, 2022

The week of November 6, 2022

Announcements

Daylight Saving Time Ends: Please set your clocks back one hour on
Saturday night as we "Fall Back".

Hybrid Worship on Sunday, Nov 6, 2022: This Sunday will be our
ceremony of Remembrance. Rev David will lead us in worship. To join
the ZOOM Meeting on Sunday, CLICK HERE.
 
Upcoming Worship Dates: Make sure you plan to attend worship
Sunday, November 13 for a Town Hall meeting after worship. As well,
our Annual Congregational Financial Meeting with take place Sunday,
November 20. Be sure to attend both as we will be making budget
decisions regarding the future of Trinity.
 
Inlet United Church: Help them bless and celebrate their new worship
space. Sunday, November 20. 1 pm - Church Blessing and Tour. 2215
Spring St, Port Moody.
 
The Fellowship of the Least Coin: Well done Trinity! $304.60 was sent
to the Women's Inter-Church Council of Canada as our donation to the
Fellowship of the Least Coin for this year.  We can now start saving
our coins for next year.  If you want to donate and can't make it to the
Church, call Beth Anderson at 60s-468-1214 to arrange a pick-up.
 
2022 Christmas Bazaar at Trinity: We are back! Sat, Nov 26th from 10
am to 2 pm, Lunch 11 am to 1:30 pm. To hold such an event HELPERS
are needed. CLICK HERE to find out all the details. There are several
ways to say yes to helping: a sign-up poster will be on the bulletin

 

Hi. Need any help?

https://ucpoco.ca/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81334120343
https://ucpoco.ca/news/christmas-bazaar


board outside the kitchen; call the Church office [604-942-0022], Joy
Galea [604-942-7557] or Jo-Ann Dahms [604-474-1454] or email the
Church Office: office@ucpoco.ca.       
 
Swag Making: In the Church Hall, Saturday morning, Nov 19th, at 9:00
am. A few of us are going to gather in the Hall to make door swags
and table centres to sell at our Christmas Bazaar on Nov 26th. CLICK
HERE to find out all about it.
 
Thrift Total this week: $424.50! Still looking good.
 
Next Doer’s Meeting: This week! "Date Night with Tea and Cookies."
Wednesday, November 9, 6:30 pm. “Possible” interest groups:
Property, Christian Education, Pastoral Care, and UCW. Questions or
suggestions can be directed to Joy Galea or Syd Sawyer. 
 
Theatre in the Country: White Christmas the Musical...save the date!
Wenesday, December 14. CLICK HERE for more info.
 
Silent Auction:  Don't be silent!  Please donate auction items.  Trinity’s
Silent Auction needs quality, usable, beautiful items for this very
important part of our Christmas Bazaar. Please drop off items by Nov
18th. Label "for Silent Auction" and bring to the Church. Thank You.
 
Trinity + Worship: Missed the In-Person Sunday Gathering? Here is the
Sunday service, CLICK HERE, streamed on our YouTube Channel this
past Sunday, October 30.
 
Help Support Ukrainian Refugees: The war in the Ukraine continues.
The winter will be hard and you can help! All gifts go directly to
support Ukrainian refugees through our Mission & Service partner ACT
Alliance. CLICK HERE.
 
Trinity United Thrift Store: We are open Wednesdays from 12 noon to
7 pm with Communicable Disease Protocols in place. We also now
accept Credit/Debit cards in payment! Spread the word amongst the
community.
 
Mystery Parcels:  What’s this?  Mystery parcels are a fun part of our
Christmas Bazaar.  Mystery Parcels are small gifts, wrapped so you
don’t know what is inside.  A surprise!!  So we need small, gently-used
items (toys, kitchen items, small tools, men’s ties, women’s scarves,
etc.)  Did I say small items? Donations for Mystery Parcels can be
brought to the church, clearly labeled "for Mystery Parcels".  Please Do
Not Wrap your donations for Mystery Parcels.  Thank you for helping
in this fun part of the Bazaar. 
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Trinity Prayer Circle: We have two prayer circles set up to receive and
act on your prayer requests. Please refer prayer requests to Linda
Lund (778-883-3064/linda.lund60@gmail.com).
 
Prayers of the People: Nov 6 to 12, 2022 

In the Ecumenical Prayer Cycle of the World Council of Churches this
week, we pray for Oceania: American Samoa, Cook Islands, Fiji, French
Polynesia (Maohi Nui), Kanaky, Kiribati, Marshall Islands, Micronesia,
Nauru, Niue, Palau, Papua New Guinea, Samoa, Solomon Islands,
Tonga, Tuvalu, and Vanuatu. CLICK HERE to find out more about this
part of the world and the ecumenical prayer cycle.
 
PMRC Prayers: In our own Pacific Mountain Region of the United
Church of Canada, we offer gratitude for those who served the
Canadian Armed Forces and in other military organizations
throughout the world.
 
Healing Pathways: We are offering distance healing during those
times or whenever convenient for both practitioner and receiver.
Contact Linda Lund (778-883-3064/linda.lund60@gmail.com). We
may not connect "Hand to Hand," we must deepen our practice of
connecting "Heart to Heart".
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